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I am in vehement opposition to SB 3390.  I am a fly fisherman and commercial fly 

Tier.  This bill is so broadly written it would render much of what we do in the fly 

fishing industry illegal.  I have been in this business for over 50 years.  Never have I 

seen such an ill conceived piece of legislation.  Fly tiers make use of fur and feathers 

in this art form.  Most of the materials we use have been collected from legitimate 

sources and would otherwise be wasted. This bill will do little to prevent the legal take 

of animals through hunting or other commercial means, but will outlaw all use of furs 

used in fly tying and in the sport of fly fishing. 

 

I strongly oppose this bill. 

 

Phil Fischer 

Sunriver, Oregon 


